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New Board for 2009
Congratulations to the following officers elected into office:

President: Darby Anderson- Phone: 431-8417, Email: darbyanderson1@gmail.com

Vice President: Audrey Bradford- Phone: 365-5746, Email: audrey.b@mchsi.com

Secretary: Liz Sauer- Phone: 213-1731, Email: sauer@mchsi.com

Treasurer: Dick Hansen- Phone: 393-9534, Email: r.hansen1@mchsi.com

Also congratulations to directors-at-large and committee chairs who were appointed to help lead
our clubs activities:

Directors-at-large – Bernita Walker and Dale Moore

Communications Committee – Pat & Victor Klopfenstein

Membership Committee – Marty Novak

            New Member Mentor – Margaret Miller

Activities Committee – Connie Williams

Calendar of Events
December 7th at 1:00 – 2009 Planning meeting at the Hiawatha Public Library.

January 11th – Board & General Meeting – Peru exchange presentation, location to be
determined.

Time is running out to sign up for Peru in June 2009 - If you are interested in this outgoing
exchange, contact Dianne Karal ASAP at toy4di@msn.com or (319) 378-0084.

Exchange Director Needed
If you are interested in being the Exchange Director for the Los Angeles Incoming Exchange in
May 2009 please contact Tressa Youngbear for an application. The new guidelines (available on
the Web site) require us to take applications, then submit the applications to the Board for a
decision. Applications will be due prior to the January Board Meeting.
ityoungbear@iowatelecom.net   

Great Christmas Gifts or for Writing that Special Note
Our club is selling a note card with the new FF logo on the front (see below.) These cards make a
great gift for fellow FF members or ambassadors around the world. Ten cards for $6.00 for local



club members and $7.50 for other interested people.  Contact Tressa Youngbear to purchase your
cards.  ityoungbear@iowatelecom.net

Message from the Outgoing Co-Presidents
We would like to thank all the members of our club for the support that was given to us over this
last year. Our club worked as a team and we were able to move the club forward towards a very
successful year. We are looking forward to offering this same support to the new board in 2009.
    --Stephanie Schulte and Tressa Youngbear

Fun Fact
Peru has had many famous visitors: Rosalynn Carter (Former First Lady of the United States;)
Neil Armstrong (astronaut;) Edwin Aldrin (astronaut;) Michael Collins (astronaut;) John Wayne
(actor;) Dennis Hopper (actor;) Shirley MacLaine (actress;) Yasuhiro Nakasone (Prime Minister
of Japan;) George W. Bush (President of the United States;) Charles de Gaulle (President of
France;) Claudia Schiffer (supermodel;) Mohammed Mahatthir (Prime Minister of Malaysia;)
Kim Young-sam (President of South Korea;) Ernest Hemingway (writer;) Gloria Estefan
(singer;) Julio Iglesias (singer;) and Mother Theresa (religious)…

And in June of 2009 ambassadors from Iowa!


